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23rd February 2024 

 
Dear Parent/Carers 

Red Nose Day  
Friday 15th March 2024 

 
As a school, we understand the importance of supporting charitable causes and encouraging 
empathy and generosity in our pupils. Over the years, we have been fortunate to have your 
unwavering support for various charitable events and initiatives, for which we are immensely 
grateful.  
 
We recognise that you have already generously contributed to numerous charitable activities 
throughout the year, and we want to ensure that participating in Red Nose Day does not place 
undue pressure on your family. 
 
With this in mind, we have decided not to make a big fuss about Red Nose Day this year. However, 
we warmly invite the children to wear red clothing on Friday 15th March and, if they wish, to wear a 
red nose to show their support for the cause. Additionally, if families would like to make a voluntary 
donation towards Red Nose Day, they are more than welcome to do so. There will be a collection 
box in each classroom. However, please be assured that there is no formal expectation for 
donations. 
 
Our goal is to create an inclusive and supportive environment where students can learn about the 
importance of giving back to those in need, while also respecting the diverse circumstances of our 
school community. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and ongoing support. If you have any questions or concerns 
regarding Red Nose Day or any other school-related matter, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
 
Mrs R Hindle  
Head of School  

 

‘For Learning That Lasts A Lifetime’ 


